Clarendon Happenings

All-Church Lenten Study begins Today
This Lent we will be studying Courage by United Methodist Bishop Tom Berlin. We E bl
hope you will join us in one of the following groups. We'll begin the week of [:I]UHAGE

JESUS AND THE CALL TO
BRAVE FAITH

Sunday, February 18.
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Sundays 11:15 AM - Young Professionals (Youth Room)

11:30 AM - Good News Class (206)

5:00 PM - Chef’'s Table Lenten Study Group w/Maurice Gilliam (Library)
Mondays 10 AM - Morning Glories (Youth Room)

7:30PM - Monday Night Ladies (Zoom) Contact the office

(office@clarendonumc.org) for the zoom link
Saturdays 8 AM - Murky Men (Kaldi's Social House)

Leadership Board Information Sharing

In an effort to ensure tfransparency, our Leadership Board has set up a folder in the CUMC
Google Drive for interested church members to view information on the Board's work. This
includes general Board information, financial information, meeting minutes, reports, records of
decisions, etc. Access to this folder will be restricted o CUMC members and approved
individually in response to email requests. Members will only be able to view the contents, not
edit or change it. The Board asks members to refrain from sharing any of its contents without
explicit approval from the church office or the Board. If you would like access to this folder, or
if you have any questions, please email the church office (office@clarendonumc.org) or our
Board chair Jon White.

Arlington Bunny Hop 5K - April 13, 2024

Running to Help Others! Our Seventh Year! Registration is Open
Visit https://www.arlingtonbunnyhop.org/ to register.

UMC who are on board to set the record straight and help Mrs. Cruise

understand the real truth about God’s enduring love and faithfulness to
| God's people. The musical will be presented on Saturday, March 2nd at 7PM
and Sunday, March 3rd during worship at 10AM. Be sure to bring a friend!
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Free course will give you

greater understanding of General Conference

EXPLORING GENERAL CONFERENCE

General Conference is the top legislative assembly of The United Methodist Church. It
normally meets every 4 years to do the work of the church, including such things as
updating the Book of Discipline and Social Principles. This is the group that will
determine how the United Methodist Church will be organized and governed in the
future. The next Conference will be held on April 23-May 3, 2024.

Join this free course, Exploring General Conference, to learn more about the historical
roots, legislative processes and happenings that make General Conference an
important function of The United Methodist Church. To learn more and register for this
self-directed course visit www.Resource UMC.org.

Northern Virginia District United Women in Faith - Spiritual Life Event
April 13, 2024, 11Tam — 2pm

The theme is “Setting The Table” with speaker Rev Alyssa Densham of Provision Church.
Please see the Friday email for more information.

Q) Church office hours: Mon - Thurs, 2AM - 2PM 703-527-8574 or offi laren

Items for the Friday email/Clarendon Happenings are due by Noon on Wednesday.
Please submit all calendar and room requests to Fran Underwood at the office email.
ﬁ Facebook - @ClarendonUMC & www.clarendonumc.org
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